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NOTICE TO MARINERS 
 

 
No. 52 – 2024 
 

River Medway – Saltpan Reach 
Grain LNG Jetty No.8 – Dredging Operations 
 
 

 

Notice is hereby given that dredging operations will be taking place at Grain LNG Jetty No.8, 

dredging is expected to commence on or around 4th October 2024 and will be carried out over 2 

tides with completion expected by 11th October 2024 depending on operational availability.  

Dredging will be focussed on the berth box area of LNG Jetty 8 and will be conducted by the water 

injection dredger “Aquadelta” who will maintain a listening watch on VHF Channel 74 at all times. 

“Aquadelta” will be restricted in her ability to manoeuvre whilst dredging and will display the 

relevant signals by day and night. 
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All vessels passing Grain LNG Jetty 8 should navigate with caution, maintain a listening 

watch on VHF Ch.74 at all times and reduce speed and wash accordingly. 

 

 

 
Admiralty Chart No.1834 refers. 
   
 
Further information may be obtained from Medway VTS on VHF Channel 74, call sign “Medway 
VTS” or telephone 0151 949 6148 or 0151 949 6650. (Recorded Lines) 
 

 
Marine Operations Department       24th September 2024 
Peel Ports London Medway              


